
 

Dear Valued Citizen: 

     As part of a Language Arts Holocaust Unit, eighth grade students at Mount Orab Middle 

School were required to read a Holocaust book of their choice.  This allowed students to view 

the Holocaust from various perspectives of the time.  As a culmination project, students 

designed a quilt that represents the various Holocaust books they have read.  Attached you will 

find a picture of this quilt.  The students and I are very proud of this quilt, as there was much 

time and effort involved in putting it together. 

     We have decided to auction this beautiful quilt in a silent auction to the highest bidder.  The 

money generated from its sale will be donated to the eighth grade team and used for various 

purposes and activities that benefit its students (i.e. Washington field trip). 

     If you have received this letter and would like to bid on the quilt, all you need to do is send 

the bottom portion of this letter to the school address below.  You can also make a bid by 

texting the same information to the following number:  (352) 322-6752.  All bids need to be 

received by April 15, 2015, and the highest bidder will be notified by phone contact. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Name of Person or Business:_____________________________________________________________ 

Bid:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone Number:_______________________________________________________________________     

 

Send to: 

Mount Orab Middle School 
C/O Gina Green 
472 West Main Street 
Mount Orab, Ohio 45154                                   
 

http://www.wb.k12.oh.us/Default.aspx

